Permanent Mission of the Federative Republic of Brazil

UNOOSA/91/2025

The Permanent Mission of the Federative Republic of Brazil to the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space
Affairs and, with reference to Note OOSA/2025/42 [CU 2025/171], has the honour to inform that
the Government of Brazil has designated the following experts as its official representatives for

matters related to the Action Team on Lunar Activities Consultation (ATLAC):

Mr. César Augusto Vermiglio Bonamigo, Chargé d'Affaires, Deputy Permanent

Representative of the Federative Republic of Brazil to the International Organizations in

Mr. Geraldo Antonio Diniz Branco, Retired Colonel, Manager of the Sensitive

Technologies Division, Department of Science, Technology and Innovation, Ministry of
peters: [

Mr. Gustavo dos Santos Pereira, Counsellor, Permanent Mission of the Federative

Republic ~ of  Brazil to  the  International  Organization in  Vienna

The Permanent Mission of the Federative Republic of Brazil to the International
Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for

Outer Space Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.
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Vienna, 30 July 2025.

e-mail: unoosa-submissions@un.org;
cc: oosa(@un.org

Pestalozzigasse 4 / 2. Stock, 1010 Wien — multilateral.viena@itamaraty.gov.br — Tel.: +43 1 512 0631
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